
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE RETAIL ELECTRIC RATES FOR CENTERPOINT 

ENERGY HOUSTON ELECTRIC, LLC; TO DETERMINE JUST AND REASONABLE RATES 

TO BE OBSERVED WITHIN THE CITY OF HOUSTON 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Houston will hold a public hearing on 

Tuesday, June 18, 2024, beginning at 9:00 am in the City Council Chambers, Second Floor, City 

Hall, 901 Bagby, Houston, Texas 77002, on the retail electric rates for CenterPoint Energy 

Houston Electric, LLC (CenterPoint) and to determine just and reasonable rates to be observed 

within the City of Houston. On March 6, 2024, CenterPoint filed an application with the City of 

Houston to change its electric rates for customers located within the City of Houston.  

 

All persons are invited to attend the hearing and speak for or against the electric rates. Persons 

wishing to speak at this public hearing should call the City Secretary of the City of Houston at 

(832) 393-1100 before 3:00 pm on Monday, June 17, 2024.  

 

Pat J. Daniel 
City Secretary  
City of Houston 


